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Proposed revision to Joint Administration and Communication Strategy 

Operating a joint administration and communication strategy between the pension fund and its member

employers is seen as one of the tools which can help in delivering a high quality administration service to the

scheme member and other interested parties.   

LGPS rules include an instruction that the strategy must be published and kept under review by the

administering authority.  

The strategy will need to be updated this year in three areas, covering administration charges, GDPR and the

introduction of the new employer monthly reporting system ‘I-Connect’.  These key changes are highlighted

on page 2 of the draft document which can be found alongside this bulletin. 

I would therefore welcome your comments on the draft document.  

The intention is for this to become effective from 1 September 2018. 

Consequently, your responses to this consultation exercise are requested no later than 29 June 2018 and should

be emailed to    ian.howe@leics.gov.uk 
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